




















































































 

Small Business Statement 

The impact of the proposed Rule on small businesses as defined in the Regulatory Flexibility Act has been 

considered. It is estimated that the proposed action is not expected to have a significant adverse impact on small 

businesses. The agency, consistent with health, safety, environmental and economic welfare factors has considered 

and, where possible, utilized regulatory methods in the drafting of the proposed rule that will accomplish the 

objectives of applicable statutes while minimizing the adverse impact of the proposed rule on small businesses. 

 

 

 

 

 

Provider Impact Statement 

The proposed Rule should not have any known or foreseeable impact on providers as defined by HCR 170 of 2014 

Regular Legislative Session. In particular, there should be no known or foreseeable effect on: 

1. the staffing level requirements or qualifications required to provide the same level of service; 

2. the cost to the providers to provide the same level of service; or 

3. the ability of the provider to provide the same level of service. 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Comments 

Interested persons may submit written comments via the U.S. Mail until noon, August 9, 2023, to Shan N. Davis, 

Executive Director, Board of Elementary and Secondary Education, Box 94064, Capitol Station, Baton Rouge, LA 

70804-9064. Written comments may also be hand delivered to Shan Davis, Executive Director, Board of Elementary 

and Secondary Education, Suite 5-190, 1201 North Third Street, Baton Rouge, LA  70802 and must be date stamped 

by the BESE office on the date received. Public comments must be dated and include the original signature of the 

person submitting the comments. 

 

      

 Shan N. Davis 

                     Executive Director 


